
 

 Dear CCEA members,  

 

The 2015 CCEA Election Committee is now to make the election ballot announcement after the 

verification of the qualifications and acceptances of the nominees. Out of the five nominees that 

met the candidate requirements, the following nominees, as listed below, have accepted their 

nominations to become the official candidates on the 2015 CCEA Election ballot for the 2015-

2017 term. The candidates understand that it comes not only with an honor but also with a 

commitment to obligations and responsibilities by accepting the candidacy. We thank them for 

their willingness to serve our members and organization. The entire list of nominees is posted on 

the CCES website.  

The official candidates for this election are listed below (in alphabetical order by last name). The 

autobiographies of the candidates are posted on the CCEA website and also attached with this 

message for your reference.  

 

The official CCEA Board Director Candidates for 2015-2017 term of the CCEA BODs are:  

 

 Duan, Carl (段明珠) 

 Hee, Bin  (何 滨)  

 Qin, Cindy (秦建英)  

 Zhao, Qi   (赵   琦)  

 

Congratulations to all candidates!  

 

The ballot voting phase of the 2015 CCEA Election starts on Jan 12, 2015, and will end on 

January 25, 2015. The election committee encourages all members to actively participate in the 

ballot voting. You have the right to elect other members than the listed candidates. However, you 

can cast no more than Four (4) votes.  

 

Please send your ballot e-mail to the 2015 CCEA Election Committee at 

ccea2015election@cccea.org following the ballot format below:  

===========================================  

Your Name:  

Your E-mail Address:  

Your Phone #:  

===========================================  

Your CCEA Board of Directors for 2015-2017 term are  

 

Duan, Carl (段明珠)  

  Hee, Bin  (何 滨)   

  Qin, Cindy (秦建英)  

  Zhao, Qi   (赵琦)  

  

Other: _______________ 

 

=======================================  

mailto:ccea2015election@cccea.org


A confirmation e-mail will be sent to you to confirm the receipt of your ballot by the 2015 

CCEA Election Committee shortly after your casting the ballot. We hope all our members 

actively participate in ballot voting phase of the election.  

The final election result will be announced at the Chinese New Year Party on February 15, 2015. 

  

Thank you very much for your participation and support!  

 

2015 CCEA Election Committee 

  

Shuqin Guo (Chair) 

Jason Fan  

Cliff Li 

 

 


